
 
 

 
 

 

All Harbour Users 
 
14th of October 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Harbour Notice № 1 of 2024 
 

 
Planned Construction Works at Howth Fishery Harbour Centre 

 

Surfacing and Accessibility Upgrade works will commence at the middle pier at 
Howth Fishery Harbour Centre on the 28/10/2024.  
 
This work will involve resurfacing and improving the carriageway, footways, slipway 
access and parking areas. 
 
Access to the public Slipway located beside the Lifeboat Station, will be restricted 
during the works, and will be unavailable for periods during the works. 
 
Access to the middle pier and new pier to the North will be maintained for fishing 
industry and harbour industrial activity only. 
 
Public access and parking will be unavailable for the duration of the works. 
 
Works are expected to be substantially complete by Christmas 2024, weather 
permitting.  
 
For specific queries regarding operations or access, contact the harbour office. 
 
 
Harold Mc Loughlin 
 
 
Harbour Master,  
 
 


